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SACUA is on hiatus for regular business for the summer, and therefore will only meet for special 
meetings. Regular meetings will resume in September.  
 
SACUA held a special meeting in June in connection with its role to review the findings of earlier hearings 
in a dismissal case brought under Bylaw 5.09.04, and make its recommendation to President Schlissel in 
this case 
 
The faculty senate office director search subcommittee will be active this summer with the goal of having 
a new director in place by September.   
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